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April 21, 2016 
Commissioner Dave Jones 

California Department of Insurance 

C/O Kayte Fisher 

300 Capitol Mall STE1600 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

mergercomments@insurance.ca.gov 

RE: Aetna-Humana 

Dear Commissioner Jones: 

This serves as a letter of support from the San Diego County Hispanic Chamber ofCommerce 

(SDCHCC) for the Aetna-Humana proposed merger. 

Aetna has been a committed supporter of SDCHCC; they have brought valuable infonnation and 

awareness on health products that have been ofgreat benefit to the San Diego area. Partnering with 

Humana would only create more diversity and opportunities for the people ofour community. 

We are in favor ofthis merger and support the continued enhancement, to an already thriving 

company. On behalfof SDCHCC' s Board ofDirectors and our valued members we extend our 

resources in helping Aetna-Humana to reach our goal. 

Respectfully, 

a11JtJc&,~ 
Albert Clark, 

Chairman ofthe Board 

SDCHCC 
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